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Northern Cape Department of Employment and Labour: 

High vacancy rate 
 

The PSA is increasingly concerned about the vacancy rate in the Department of Employment and Labour 

in the Northern Cape. This has an adverse effect on service delivery and is overburdening the existing 

staff compliment. A grave concern exists especially regarding the following listed critical positions:  

 

• Deputy Director: COIDA 

• Deputy Director: Beneficiary Services 

• Deputy Director: Human Resources 

• Deputy Director Labour Centre Operations: KBY Labour Centre 

• Deputy Director Labour Centre Operations: Postmasburg Labour Centre 

• Deputy Director Labour Centre Operations: Upington Labour Centre 

• Deputy Director Labour Centre Operations: Calvinia Labour Centre 

• Deputy Director Labour Centre Operations: De Aar Labour Centre  

 

The PSA raised this concern with the Chief Director: Provincial Operations in the Northern Cape. The 

PSA will table the issue at the Coordinating Chamber in the Northern Cape Province (CCPNCP) and to 

the Director-General of the Department for immediate attention.  

 

Members can contact the PSA on (053) 830 1000 for clarity and further services. 
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